President Teodoro Obiang Nguema Mbasogo

Palacio Presidencial

Avenida de la Libertad

Malabo

Equitorial Guinea

Your Excellency,

This letter is to ask for your gracious assistance in the case of Ramón Esono Ebalé, an cartoonist who have been imprisoned for 50 days without being formally charged. He has been accused of heading an organisation involved in money laundering and counterfeiting, but no evidence for these claims has been presented. Instead it appears that his detention is related to his peaceful work as a cartoonist, which is nothing more than an exercise of right to freedom of expression.
Thus I respectfully ask the authorities of Equitorial Guinea to release Ramón Esono Ebalé without further delay, and to ensure that he and other artists and journalists can pursue their work without fear of reprisal or punishment.
Sincerely,

